
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

My name is Mick Brady and, as some of you already know, I am the guitar and ukulele teacher 

in St Mary’s P.S. and in the 2022 - 23 academic year, I will be offering guitar lessons to Year 5, 

6 and 7. 

Children are taken out of class on a Tuesday or Wednesday, usually in groups of 4 to the 

lesson room, and return to class afterwards accompanied by me at all times. Lessons are 

during the school day and don’t usually affect break or lunch. A basic lesson is charged at £5 

per person per 30-minute shared lesson. This is payable in advance for 4 lesson groups, so a 

pupil pays £20 on the first lesson of every group of four.  

I can provide a very limited number of instruments for use at lessons but it would much better 

for your child to have their own instrument. I can suggest some outlets where suitable 

instruments can be purchased quite reasonably.   

All precautions will be taken in line with school guidelines to prevent the spread of Covid 19 

and all shared resources will be sanitised both before and after each lesson. 

If you would like your child to join guitar, then you must book their place by contacting me or 

filling out the form below and returning it to school. If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact me as well. 

Please text or call Mick on:    07834734892 
Or by email to:     threesacrowdmusic@aol.com 
I look forward to hearing from you. Thanks for your time. 
Mick Brady. 
. 

 

CHILD’S NAME :                 

 

PARENT CONTACT DETAILS (MOBILE/EMAIL) :        

 

CLASS TEACHER AND YEAR : 

 

Three’s a Crowd MusiC  

Guitar, ukulele and Drums Tuition 

GUITAR LESSONS FOR 2022-2023 

mailto:threesacrowdmusic@aol.com

